
 
 
 
 

  TO ALL HARBOUR AND BEACH USERS 
 
                                                                                        
 
 

                                    
 

Due to the recent bad weather conditions that we have been 
experiencing the outer beach facing wall of the Harbour lighthouse 

has sustained minor damage, these storms have unfortunately 
loosened a number of large stones from the structure. 

Please be aware that these stones may be at risk of falling 
therefore please keep this area clear whilst repair work is 

undertaken.   
 
 
   Many thanks for your patience in this matter 

 
    Dave Richards 
    Harbourmaster 

 
      

 
                                                                                                                      
 
 

Saundersfoot Harbour  
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